
TOWNSHIP OF LAKEWOOD 

NOTICE 

 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the April 20, 2020 monthly meeting 

of the Board of Fire Commissioners has been cancelled. 

 By authorization of the Board of Fire Commissioners of Fire 

District No. 1, Township of Lakewood. 

 

     YEHUDA BEER, ADMINISTRATOR 

     Lakewood Fire District No. 1 

     Lakewood, New Jersey 


